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To Parents of 1st & 2nd class 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We wish to advise that we have been notified of a second child in the 1st/2nd  

classroom, who has tested positive on an antigen test. Please see link for up to date 

guidance and information on Covid19. 

 

https://www2.hse.ie/conditions/covid19/testing/antigen-tests-for-primary-school-

children/  
 

As previously stated you are entitled to order free antigen tests by either phoning 

the Antigen Freephone number – 1800110055 or online – www.hse.ie/schooltest.ie 

Our school roll number is 13404v. 

 

Please continue to test your child and isolate if showing any symptoms of Covid 

19. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

 

 

Tomás McLoughlin 
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